
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 30, 2025 
 

  RE:  SB 337/HB 0142 
 
The League of Women Voters has consistently sought transparency in government 
across all agencies and boards in an effort to promote citizen awareness of 
government activities and decisions.   
 
To this end, we strongly support SB 337/HB 0142 that would require local 
Boards of Election to record, archive, and make available their meeting agendas 
and minutes for a specified period of time.      
 
We would appreciate your support of this important tool for citizen awareness. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Raviv and Gladys White 
LWVCC Co-Presidents 
 


